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THERE’S ALWAYS SOMETHING 

HAPPENING AT THE GORGE!

Check the Events tab on our website, 

www.mianus.org, to stay informed on 

all the lectures, walks, and volunteer 

opportunities going on here.

The News tab will keep you up to date 

on our land protection and management 

issues, our community involvement, and 

the achievements of the amazing students 

in our educational programs.

The Publications tab brings you to 

articles on MRG in the media, papers 

published by our scientists, and our 

newsletter archives.

From ephemeral wildflowers to 400-year-old hemlock trees in the forest, Mianus River Gorge 
strives to preserve, protect and promote appreciation of the natural heritage of the Mianus River 
Watershed through land acquisition and conservation, scientific research and public education 
throughout the region. With land acquisition at the heart of our mission, Mianus River Gorge 
added 4.87 acres of spectacular wetlands and rock outcroppings to the Preserve in 2016. MRG 
now protects over two miles of Havemeyer Stream, from its source to where it empties into the 
Bargh Reservoir at Havemeyer Falls.
	 Another highlight of 2016 was “Mianus River Gorge: Photographs by William Abrano-
wicz”, a photography exhibition, lecture, and book signing at the Bruce Museum in Greenwich, 
CT, sponsored by Bank of America. Renown photographer Bill Abranowicz’s inspiring images 
introduced thousands of museum visitors to Mianus River Gorge while reaffirming love for the 
Gorge for so many others.
	 In 2016 we completed a baseline aquifer study in the headwaters of the Mianus River and 
an assessment of the health of and threats to major wetlands systems throughout the Mianus 
River Watershed. The study was generously funded by the Westchester Community Foundation. 
MRG also completed the collaborative Hudson to Housatonic (H2H) Conservation Initiative that 
engaged landowners to help protect streams, drinking water reservoirs, and plant and wildlife 
habitat. The H2H partners agreed to continue their work as a Regional Conservation Partnership, 
now known as H2HRCP, with MRG Executive Director Rod Christie serving on the steering 
committee.
	 Mianus River Gorge’s highly acclaimed Research and Education program continued to 
mentor high school, undergraduate, and graduate students throughout the year. This year, some 
of the hands-on ecology research experience focused on the living laboratory that is our new 
native plant nursery. Many wildflowers and herbaceous plant species that were common in the 
Gorge 30 years ago are now very rare. Successful restoration of these species within the Gorge 
could potentially be replicated in the local landscape and on private properties.
	 MRG staff shared their knowledge and expertise in talks and on walks throughout the 
Gorge. Participants learned about the ecology of eastern coyotes; the Preserve’s resident Eastern 
Screech, Great Horned, and Barred Owls; hidden habitats of the southern Preserve; and the water 
resources in the watershed, especially the Mianus River, from “Source to Sound”.
	 Finally, the Land Trust Accreditation Commission, a program promoting public trust 
and ensuring permanence in the conservation of American lands, announced that Mianus River 
Gorge was one of 12 land trusts across the United States to achieve renewed accreditation. 
As such, Mianus River Gorge is stronger and better able to serve our community.
	 Thank you for contributing your time and resources to Mianus River Gorge. Please visit 
our web site, www.mianus.org, for updates, news, and the calendar of events. We are truly 
grateful for your support and look forward to welcoming you to the Preserve.

Sincerely,

Timothy Evnin, Chairman			           Roderick G. Christie, Executive Director

Dear Friends . . .
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Building Strong 

Relationships in the 

Community

Lectures and Presentations

The William Abranowicz photography exhibition and related events at the Bruce Museum 
in Greenwich, CT, sponsored by Bank of America, were a tremendous success. “Mianus River 
Gorge: Photographs by William Abranowicz” commenced Friday evening, March 11, 2016, 
with a pre-opening celebration in the Bantle Gallery. Those in attendance were treated to 
a special preview of the exquisite photographs, many in large format, of the Mianus River 
Gorge taken over the course of a full year. 
	 Mr. Abranowicz’s lecture and book signing event on Sunday, March 13, 2016, was 
standing-room only. Mr. Abranowicz shared his inspirations, thought process, and the 
challenges he faced in photographing the Gorge. His images projected on the screen were 
awe-inspiring and captured the natural movement and changes that occur in nature from 
one moment to the next.
	 MRG’s Chris Nagy, Ph.D., gave a talk on wildlife populations in our region, and how 
they have changed over the past 100 years. With the extirpation of wolves in the Northeast 
U.S., coyotes have largely taken on the role of top predator where they occur. Dr. Nagy talked 
about his work with the Gotham Coyote Project that studies the ecology, population growth, 
and range expansion of eastern coyotes (Canis latrans) in New York City. 

Public Programs

Mianus River Gorge held several well-received public programs including the annual 
Wildflower Walk, the Source to Sound Watershed Tour, a bird walk with Bedford Audubon 
Society, and two tours of the Preserve lands led by Rod Christie that allowed over 80 people 
to see areas of the Preserve not normally open to the public. 
	 Chris Nagy also held two night-time owl walks in the Preserve, again giving partici-
pants an exclusive perspective of the Preserve and the sights and sounds only seen and heard 
in the dark.

Goldman Sachs Community TeamWorks 

A team of intrepid volunteers from Goldman Sachs Community TeamWorks braved the heat 
and humidity in mid-July to spend their day at Mianus River Gorge. Following an introduc-
tion by MRG Executive Director Rod Christie, the nearly 20 volunteers set off with Preserve 
Manager Budd Veverka to begin a major trail stewardship project. MRG staff and our summer 
interns helped direct volunteers in the project to rebuild retaining walls, steps, and borders 
along the trail system.

Goldman Sachs Community 

TeamWorks Volunteers
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Critical Corridor Protected

Thanks to the generous cooperation of neighbors Alexandra Kotur and Jonathan Becker, the 
Mianus River Gorge has added 4.87 acres of spectacular wetlands and rock outcroppings to the 
Preserve. Not only does the parcel protect critical wetlands associated with Havemeyer Stream 
(the stream that meanders through the Preserve and ends up at Havemeyer Falls), but it con-

nects a block of over 45 acres of 
MRG lands south of St. Mary’s 
Church Road to those in the 
main Preserve across the road. 
With this acquisition, MRG 
now protects over two miles 
of Havemeyer Stream from its 
source to where it empties into 
the Bargh Reservoir at Have-
meyer Falls.
	     MRG also has several other 
land protection projects in the 
works including an ongoing 
effort to preserve MRG’s #1 
priority property bordering the 
Mianus River Gorge Preserve.

Conserving Land 

and 

Protecting our 

Watershed

MRG adds 4.87 acres 

to the Preserve
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Conservation Easements

We continued to pursue conservation easements and explore possible acquisitions of properties 
deemed critical to protect within the watershed. We are working on two new easements in the 
Piping Brook Corridor.

Hudson to Housatonic Regional Conservation Partnership (H2HRCP)

MRG and partnering local and regional conservation organizations completed a two-year grant 
that focused on educating and engaging landowners in an effort to protect streams, reservoirs, 
and preserve habitats throughout the region. 
	 The group agreed to continue its work in the form of a Regional Conservation Part-
nership, with MRG’s Executive Director Rod Christie on the Steering Committee. H2HRCP 
(h2hrcp.org) is composed of over 40 organizations that are protecting land throughout the 
region from the Hudson to the Housatonic. H2HRCP works with landowners on land pro-
tection and stewardship and is the first RCP to create a parcel-level land conservation model 
working toward landscape-scale conservation. 

Accredited Land Trust

The Land Trust Accreditation Commission, a program promoting public trust and ensuring 
permanence in the conservation of American lands, announced that Mianus River Gorge was 
one of 12 land trusts across the United States to achieve renewed accreditation in 2016. “Land 
trust accreditation is a mark of distinction, showing that a land trust meets high standards for 
land conservation.” 

Source to Sound Initiative 

Mianus River Gorge completed the 
first phase of its Source to Sound 
Initiative in 2016, and applied for and 
received a renewal grant from the 
Westchester Community Foundation 
to continue. MRG scientists evaluated 
the health of the headwater’s aquifer, 
inventoried the upper watershed’s 
wetlands, and identified current and 
potential threats to their functionality. 
MRG will continue its work in the 
lower watershed and embark on a ma-
jor wetland restoration project in 2017. 

MRG inventories the upper watershed’s 

wetlands
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Research

and

Education 

Research Updates

Since its founding, MRG has prioritized research in applied ecology and conservation biology. 
In 2016, we supported three Ph.D. students in our Research Assistantship Program (RAP), a 
3-year grant program that funds a graduate student’s dissertation research. Our staff and RAP 
students mentored 15 high-school researchers in our Wildlife Technician Program (WTP) and 
four undergraduate interns over the summer. We continue to be impressed with the quality of 
the students, their attentive contributions to our ongoing projects, and their dedication to their 
own work that we unreservedly support.
	 While research studies concerning coyotes and watershed health and functionality 
continued, MRG also embarked on a major wildflower and herbaceous plant restoration project 
in 2016. Native Species Triage: Invasive Species Control & Herbaceous Community Restoration 
aims to protect biodiversity through a multi-pronged approach that controls invasive species, 
restores and reintroduces native species that were once common in the Gorge, and creates a 
seed-source protection system. MRG expanded its deer exclosure system to further protect 
sources of native plant seed and built a native species nursery at our headquarters. The Land 
Trust Alliance, Rusticus Garden Club, Almstead Mulch, and Boy Scout Troop 154 all supported 
the project.

Two New Papers Published in Urban Naturalist

MRG Director of Research and Land Management Chris Nagy, Ph.D., American Museum of 
Natural History’s Mark Weckel, Ph.D., high school student Carolyn Koestner, and graduate 
student Suzanne Clemente published “Occupancy and Breeding Status of Coyotes in New York 
City Parks”, 2011 to 2014 in Urban Naturalist.
	 RAP alumna Rachel Bricklin and WTP high school student Ellen Thomas co-authored 
“Foraging Birds during Migratory Stopovers in the New York Metropolitan Area: Associations 
with Native and Non-native Plants”, also in 
Urban Naturalist, No. 11 (2016).

Research Assistantship Program (RAP) 

graduate student Emily Stephan
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OPERATING PUBLIC SUPPORT AND REVENUE			 

Contributions	 $218,085	 36%

Grants	 $141,806	 24%

Other income	 $27,391	 5%

Board Allocated Investment Income	 $213,082	 35%

Total Operating Public Support and Revenue	 $600,364	 100%

OPERATING EXPENSES

Program Services	 $390,107	 71%

Management and General Expenses	 $95,676	 17%

Fundraising Expenses	 $67,556	 12%

Total Operating Expenses	 $553,339	 100%

2016
Financial

Summary
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Annual Giving is comprised of generous 

support to our annual fund and special 

projects here at Mianus River Gorge, Inc.

LEADERSHIP LEVEL ($10,000 +)

Mr. William Abranowicz 
     and Ms. Andrea Raisfeld
AE Family Foundation
Bank of America
The Dorr Foundation
Tim and Mary Evnin *
The Geoffrey C. Hughes Foundation *
Kelly and Andre Hunter *
Land Trust Alliance
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Marx *
The Rusticus Garden Club
Ms. Ashley Schulten **
Mr. Alan Siegel
Dr. and Mrs. Jean-Paul Valles *
Westchester Community Foundation
Mr. Kendrick Wilson and Ms. Ann Jackson
Anonymous (1)

CHAIRMAN’S CIRCLE ($5,000 - $9,999)

Endeavor Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas L.D. Firth *
Mr. and Mrs. William G. Foulke, Jr. *
Mr. and Mrs. Edward P. Harding
Mr. and Mrs. John S. Needham *
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher du Pont Roosevelt *
Mr. William Sarnoff
The C.F. Roe Slade Foundation

PRESIDENT’S CIRCLE ($1,000 - $4,999)

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Aglietti
Ms. Stacy Albanese and Mr. Todd Noonan *
Mr. James Attwood, Jr. and Ms. Leslie Williams
Mr. and Mrs. Brian W. Barrett
The Bedford Audubon Society
The Bydale Foundation
Mr. John Claypoole and Mr. Steven Scuro
Mr. and Mrs. Paul E. Dixon
Mrs. Edward S. Elliman
Goldman, Sachs & Co.

Mr. and Mrs. Gerard G. Gorman **
Mr. Robert C. Graham and Ms. Julie Moran
Laura & Ronald H. Hoenig Foundation
Mr. Gary Jacobson and Ms. Bridget Thorne
Mr. and Mrs. Piers M. MacDonald *
Ms. Pamela Manice
Mr. and Mrs. Noel Meller
Mr. and Mrs. Howard Metzger
Mr. and Mrs. Howard Newman
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. Pearl
Residents for Appropriate Development, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Ryan
Sandpiper Fund, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Norman Selby
Mr. J. Bradford Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Tishman *
Mr. and Mrs. Roger Vincent
Mr. and Mrs. William M. Waterman
Mr. and Mrs. Walter C. Weissinger, Jr.
Harry and Liz White *
Mr. and Mrs. Steven M. Wolf
Mr. and Mrs. Richard S. Zinman

STEWARD ($500 TO $999)

Almstead Nursery & Mulch
Ms. Louise Todd Ambler
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Appelbaum
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Barnett
Mr. Jonathan Becker and Ms. Alexandra Kotur
Mr. and Mrs. David Boies
Mr. Christian Bradeen and Ms. Karin Milota
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Caulkins
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan A. Conner *
Mr. William C. Davidson
Christian and Pierre Daviron
Mr. and Mrs. Nathaniel B. Day
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Dunson
Ms. Nora Fay
Ms. Patricia Ferrari and Mr. Andrew Janszky
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Fleming
Dr. and Mrs. Bernard Gastrich *
Mr. and Mrs. Tony Hass
Ms. Susan K. Heller *
Mr. and Mrs. Sean P. Hester

Mr. and Mrs. David Howell
Mr. and Mrs. William M. Jackson *
Mr. and Mrs. Joel Kaplan
Mrs. Patricia H. Keesee
Mr. and Mrs. Wilmot H. Kidd
Mr. Marc Kirschner and Ms. Nancy Fisher
Mr. and Mrs. Peter R. Limburg
Mr. Douglass Maynard 
     and Ms. Kathryn L. Hoenig
Mr. Michael N. McKenna and 
     Dr. Margaret M. Lenci
Ms. Sondra Peterson
Mr. and Mrs. John A. Redmon
Mrs. Marian Rose
Mr. and Mrs. Stuart C. Ross
Mr. and Mrs. Peter G. Sachs
Mr. Alan R. Viani

SUPPORTER ($250 - $499)

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald R. Atkins *
Ms. Amelia O’B Parsons and Mr. Paul S. Bird
Mr. and Mrs. James Breene
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Butkiewicz
Dr. and Mrs. Salvatore J. Di Grandi
Mr. and Mrs. John Eschen
Mr. L. Scott Frantz
Mr. and Mrs. Joel E. Freedman
Ms. Carol Goldman and Mr. Joe Simonetti
Green Fingers Garden Club
Mr. and Mrs. Donald P. Gregg
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph W. Handelman
Mr. Robert S. Insolia
Mr. and Mrs. Allen Jackson
Mr. and Mrs. Michael A. Kagan
Ms. Cecily Keating
Mr. Michael Landsman and Ms. Evyan Metzner
Mr. and Mrs. Mort Lowenthal
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick K. McManus
Mrs. Alice Melly
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas H. Milhorat
Ms. Claudia Milne and Mr. Tom Naughton
Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd Novick
Mr. Frank M. Oliveti
Mr. and Mrs. Foxhall Parker

Annual Giving 

2016
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Mr. and Mrs. Evan G. Greenberg
Greenwich Garden Club
Mr. Nicholas J. Gutfreund and Ms. Mary Duncan
Mr. Ara Guzelimian and Ms. Janet Clough
Ms. Katie Hall and Mr. Paul Risko
Mr. and Mrs. Neil A. Havlik
Mrs. Theodore M. Hawryluk
Mr. and Mrs. Shawn Healey **
Mr. and Mrs. John F. Heimerdinger
Mrs. Pamela Heller
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Henrey
Mr. Robert Hobe
Mr. and Mrs. Robert H. Hogan
Mrs. Elizabeth H. Huffine
Mr. and Mrs. Samuel W. Ingram, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Hellmut J. Juretschke
Ms. Karen Kahn
Mr. and Mrs. John Karabec
Ms. Kerri A. Kazak-Lowe 
     and Mr. Andrew M. Lowe
Mr. and Mrs. Frank G. Keen
Ms. Estelle. F. Kirsh
Mr. Arthur Klausner
Loring and Diane Knoblauch
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Kornfield
Ms. Marcia Kosstrin
Mr. James Krasniewicz
Mr. and Mrs. Jesse Krasnow
Ms. Edith Kunhardt
Ms. Kirsten Kupetz
Ms. Carol Kurth
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Lamore
Mr. and Mrs. Cliff Lanier
Mr. and Mrs. Michael C. Larned
Mr. Jonathan Lazarus and Ms. Patricia Healy
Ms. Miri Leider
Ms. Shelley Lennox
Ms. Brooke Levenson
Mrs. Julian Levine
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Levitt
Abe and Pat Levy
Mrs. Mary Hope Lewis
Dr. and Mrs. William Lewit
Mrs. Judith Liebeskind

Mr. and Mrs. William Pence
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan G. Powers **
Mr. and Mrs. Fredric D. Price
Mrs. Samuel F. Pryor
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Quinn
Dr. and Mrs. Christopher Raxworthy
Mrs. Diane Schafer
Ms. Barbara Schatz and Mr. Frederick Schaffer
Mr. Eric Schwartz and Ms. Debra Fram
Mr. and Mrs. John Stockbridge
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Thacher
Mr. and Mrs. Rodman K. Tilt
Mr. and Mrs. John Train
Mr. and Mrs. Leo Vircillo **
Mr. Paul Zofnass and Ms. Renee Ring
Anonymous (3)

FRIEND (UP TO $250)

Mr. and Mrs. Frederic A. de P. Todd
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Adelman
Mr. Michael Alterman
AmazonSmile Foundation
Mrs. Arthur L. Amiot
Mr. and Mrs. Per A. Arneberg
Ms. Robin Ashley and Mr. Martin Gubernick
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Bacchi
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Barbakoff
Mr. and Mrs. James M. Barton
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen H. Baum
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Beauleau
Bedford Garden Club
Mr. and Mrs. William Bedford
Ms. Lynne Bernstein
Mr. and Mrs. James Best
Catherine and Willing Biddle
Mr. Allen Blum
Mr. Joseph R. Bookmyer
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Bowman
Mr. and Mrs. Edward H. Bragg, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher W. Burdick
Mr. and Dr. Thomas Cabaniss
Mr. and Mrs. Seth Cameron
Mr. Peter Canby and Ms. Anne Putnam
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Caragine

Dr. and Mrs. Nathan Caswell
Central Westchester Audubon Society
Ms. Judith Chandon
Mr. and Mrs. Karl Cohen
Ms. Martha Coleman and Mr. Ellis Cooper
Rabbi Jaymee Alpert
Mr. and Mrs. James B. Cowperthwait
Mr. and Mrs. C. Richard Cryer
Mr. and Mrs. Karl M. Davies
Mr. and Mrs. Paul H. DeCoster
Mr. and Mrs. William Defilippis
Mr. and Mrs. John Donkin
Mr. Bruce Douglas
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph M. Dowling
Mrs. Sheila Drenckhahn
Mr. and Mrs. Milton Drexler
Ms. Deborah Dunn
Mr. J. Scott Dyer and Ms. Kathryn G. Ward
Ms. Karen Eckmeier
Mr. James Ehrlich
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph H. Einstein
Mrs. Christopher B. Espy **
Mr. Robert G. Farrell
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Finn
Ms. Kathleen Finnigan
Mrs. Bennett L. Fisher
Mr. David G. Flatt
Mr. and Mrs. Herbert Foster
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Fox
Mr. Dexter Frye
Mr. and Mrs. Gabriel Gabella
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Garofano
Mr. and Mrs. Ernest H. Gelman
Mr. and Mrs. Craig M. Gilkes
Mr. and Mrs. David Gillen
Mr. Gary Glauber and Ms. Deborah Cerar
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony C. Godino
Mr. and Mrs. Robert M. Goodchild
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen F. Gordon
Mr. George L. Gouin and Ms. Cory Ann Boyd
Mr. and Mrs. William C. Gourd
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Graffitti
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Graham
Mr. and Mrs. John Grasso
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Ms. Shirley Lindefjeld
Ms. Jacquie Littlejohn
The Long Ridge School
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Lovejoy
Ms. Laura MacBeth
Mr. and Mrs. Kirk K. MacLennan
Mr. and Mrs. Peter L. Malkin
Mr. Jonathan Mann
Mr. and Mrs. Michael L. Margulies
Mr. and Mrs. Paul D. Marinucci
Ms. Frances D. Martin
Mr. and Mrs. Colin McEvoy
Mr. Michael McKay
Mr. Harry McLachlin
Mr. David Medd
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Menken
Mr. Edward Mertz
Ms. Peg Michelman
Mr. and Mrs. Jiri Minarik
Mr. and Mrs. Billy Mitchell
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Moran
Mr. and Mrs. George J. Morrison
Mr. Robert P. Mountain, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas S. Mulligan
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence B. Nadel
Ms. Susan A. Norwell
Mr. and Mrs. Frank O’Neill
Ms. Kate Paletta
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Palmer
Mr. Frank R. Parker III
Mr. and Mrs. Alan E. Pearce
Mr. Lawrence Peikes and Ms. Jeanne Feore
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Perry
Mr. Stephen Petricone
Mr. Lewis Ports
Pound Ridge Garden Club
Ms. Nancy Raider
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Ramage
Ms. Mary Ann Raph
Mr. and Mrs. Jenaro Reino
The Honorable Jane A. Restani 
     and Mr. Ira Bloom

Dr. Eve Hart Rice and Dr. Timothy D. Mattison
Mr. Brian Roach
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel K. Roberts
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher M. Robinson
Mr. and Mrs. Theodore C. Robinson **
Mr. and Mrs. Philip Rodman
Mrs. Oren Root
Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Sander
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Sanders
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Shapiro
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick I. Sharp, III
Dr. Mark Siegel and Dr. Linda Kamal
Mr. and Mrs. Alan E. Silberman
Mrs. Joan Silbersher
Mr. Nathan Sloan and Ms. Jinkie Rush
Mrs. Elizabeth C. Sluder
Small Joys Of Bedford Village
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Penn Smith
Ms. Irene Smolicz
Somers Faculty Association
Yoon S. Song
Mr. and Mrs. Michael H. Spiesman
Mr. and Mrs. Clinton H. Springer
Dr. and Mrs. John Stamatov
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan L. Stanley
The Stepping Stones Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Emerson Stone
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Suchman
Mr. and Mrs. Martin Swartz
Ms. Lenore Swenson
Mr. and Mrs. John G. Talty
Ms. Elizabeth Thebaud
Mrs. Sally C. Thebaud
Ms. Cheryl Thomsen
Mr. Theodore Thomte
Ms. Olga Troian
Dr. Jane Zimmerman and 
     Mr. Jordan Tucker
Valley Stream Hiking Club
Mr. and Mrs. Claiborne C. Van Zandt
Mrs. Nancy N. Vick
Ms. Kathryn Walsh and Mr. Wesley Romansky
Mr. and Mrs. John L. Warden

Ms. Susan Wasser
Ms. Nancy Watson
Mrs. Gurdon B. Wattles
Mr. and Mrs. Jonas Weiner
Ms. Hermine Weiss
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Weissman
Mr. and Mrs. Harold C. Whitman
Ms. Fay Williams
Mr. and Mrs. Norman Winskill
Mr. and Mrs. James Wood
Mr. and Mrs. John F. Woyke
Sihao Wu and Bing Yang
Mr. and Mrs. William R. Ziegler
Anonymous (4)

* Anable Society     ** Includes Matching Gift

IN HONOR OF TIM EVNIN

Ms. Fay Williams

IN HONOR OF MRS. WILLIAM GROSS

Mrs. Mary Hope Lewis

IN MEMORY OF JAMES TODD, JR.

Mr. and Mrs. Frederic A. de P. Todd

IN MEMORY OF PETER RICHARD EHRLICH

Mr. James Ehrlich

MATCHING GIFT COMPANIES

BlackRock, Inc.
Goldman, Sachs & Co.
IBM Corporation
Pfizer Foundation

We also thank all our volunteers for 
their generous support throughout the 
year.
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BOARD OF TRUSTEES 2016

Officers

Timothy W. Evnin
Chairman

Christopher du P. Roosevelt
Vice Chairman

Andre Hunter
President

Gerry Gorman
Treasurer

Stacy Albanese
Secretary

Trustees

Janet Connor
Nicholas Firth
William G. Foulke, Jr.
Margaret B. Harding
Kathryn Hoenig
Ann W. Jackson
Gary S. Jacobson
Alexandra Kotur
Piers M. MacDonald 
John S. Needham
Stuart C. Ross
Daniel T. Ryan
Ashley W. Schulten
Walter C. Weissinger
Heather V. Wolf

STAFF AND ADVISORY BOARD

Staff

Roderick G. Christie
Executive Director

Chris Nagy
Director of Research & Land Management

Budd Veverka
Preserve Manager/Staff Biologist

Tina Barrett
Bookkeeper

Catherine Ferreri
Assistant Steward

Alison Kelly
Office Manager

Kristan Winters
Communications & 

Development Director

Advisory Board

Ronald R. Atkins
Brian W. Barrett 
Mary Boies
Selby Ehrlich
Ann R. Elliman
Anne H. French
Susan Allport Howell
Patricia H. Keesee
D. Bryce O’Brien II
Jane V. Pearl
Sheryl C. Tishman
Nancy M. Vincent
Betty M. Wamsley
Harold T. White

Scientific Advisors

Tom Horton, Ph.D
Robert F. Rockwell, Ph.D
David Taft
John Tirpak, Ph.D

Auditors

O’Connor Davies, LLP

Trustees

and Staff

HELP KEEP THE GORGE 

GOING STRONG!

Your donation to Mianus River Gorge 

helps us fulfill our mission to preserve, 

protect and promote appreciation of the 

natural heritage of the Mianus River 

watershed through land acquisition and 

conservation, scientific research and public 

education throughout the region. 

To donate, please visit our web site, 

www.mianus.org or send your check to 

167 Mianus River Rd., Bedford, NY 10506. 

Thank you!
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167 Mianus River Road, Bedford, New York 10506    (914) 234-3455    mianus.org


